PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Notice of Public Hearing-City of Oneida, 109 N. Main Street, Oneida, NY 13421

PUBLIC NOTICE is given to all persons in the City of Oneida that a Public Hearing will be held on
Tuesday, October 5, 2021 to solicit comments on Code Inspection Fees. This Public Hearing will
take place at the END of the Regular Common Council Meeting scheduled on Tuesday October
5, 2021, whereby the meeting commences at 6:30pm in Common Council Chambers.

All persons interested are invited to attend this hearing and be heard. Written comments may
be submitted to:

CITY OF ONEIDA

SANDY LAPERA, CITY CLERK
109 N. Main Street

Oneida, NY 13421

Or emailed to: slapera@oneidacity.com



